
 

 

Report to the Planning Committee 26th March 2019

Officer and Member Planning Enforcement Protocol

This report introduces a proposed new Officer and Member Planning Enforcement Protocol which has 
been prepared by officers in consultation with the Planning and Growth Portfolio holder. The draft 
Protocol, as attached,   is due to be also considered by the Council’s Constitution Review Working 
Group, and it is intended that it will be presented to Annual Council for approval as an Appendix to the 
Council’s Constitution.  The draft Protocol needs to be read in conjunction with the existing Members 
Protocol on Planning Matters which is Appendix 21 to the Constitution.

The sections of text highlighted in bold indicate where changes from existing practice are proposed.

Recommendation

That the Planning Committee  give its views on the Draft Protocol
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